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Topic: Hospital Budget 

Comment: As a pa�ent of a small independently owned, women run prac�ce I’d like to let you know how 
important it is to people like me to keep these independent prac�ces up and running. For the past year I have 
heavily relied on the support and care I have received from these women, and unfortunately as I work in a 
hospital I know how different it would be for me if I were having to do this through a hospital group. The Maitri 
team is compassionate, caring, so personable and they go out of their way �me and �me again to care for their 
pa�ents. If the hospital budgets increase they may not be able to compete, and so many women both employees 
and pa�ents would be at a huge loss. We love our independent prac�ce and would be devastated to see them 
have to close because of this increase. 
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